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Senior Tax Relief Programs

Elected Officials discuss Tax Relief pro-

grams with senior residents
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Hispanic Heritage Month Ceremony

Gloucester Township celebrates outstanding 

Hispanic citizens of our community

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

September 28, 2023
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Get Ready for Pumpkin Festival!
Check out the map and schedule of the 
events at the festival this weekend

	 On Thursday, September 28, Mayor David Mayer, Assemblyman 
Paul Moriarty and General Assembly Speaker Craig Coughlin visitedthe  
Gloucester Township Senior Center to discuss various Senior Tax Relief 
Programs available to New Jerseyans. Speaker Coughlin explained Se-
nior Freeze, the Anchor Program, and the StayNJ to the attendees.
	 Assemblyman Moriarty and Assembly Speaker Coughlin dis-
cussed the importance of the recent legislation that will “slash property 
taxes for most seniors by 50% and give them the economic security nec-
essary to stay in their homes in New Jersey.” 
	 The elected officials then had a Q&A session to answer ques-
tions and address concerns of the residents. 

MAYOR DAVID MAYER, ASSEMBLYMAN PAUL 
MORIARTY, AND GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

SPEAKER CRAIG COUGHLIN 
DISCUSS PROPERTY TAX RELIEF PROGRAMS 

WITH SENIORS 



SENIOR TAX RELIEF PROGRAMS 
	 Residents with any questions should call the 4th Legislative District Offices for assistance.

LD4 Gloucester Township Office: 856-401-3073, OR
LD4 Washington Township Office: 856-232-6700



GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP CELEBRATES 
HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH

	 It was a night full of music, food, and celebration of our 
outstanding Hispanic residents at the council meeting on Monday, 
September 25th. Eight accomplished honorees got their awards pre-
sented by the Township Council and Commissioner Virginia Better-
idge.
Congratulations to Hunter Hendry, Froilean Alejo, Laura Hernandez, 
Victor Oquendo, Haley Hoskin, Brisa Medina, Martita Diamond, 
and Gabriela Mosquera! 

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720311469265


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

This year’s Pumpkin Festival has a great line up of entertainment for ev-
eryone!
Check out some of the happenings on the day of the event:
- Pumpkin Painting ( located at Railroad and Harwan Park), Pumpkin 
Painting is a cherished and loved activity at the festival.
- Let Your Talent Shine - check out our talented residents as they showcase 
their skills and dazzle the crowd!
- House Decorating Contest - check out the houses that participate in the 
Pumpkin Festival House Decorating Contest  while walking the grounds of 
our historic Downtown Blackwood.
- Pumpkin Carving Contest - show your creativity and win prizes! Those 
who wish to enter should bring their pumpkin to Harwan Park on the day 
of the festival.

PUMPKIN FESTIVAL THIS WEEKEND!


